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Suggested List of Supplies 
 

Hello students and families!  
  Welcome to my class, or as my students come to know it as, G-Town! I hope you are all 
excited to join me next year! I know I am looking forward to meeting all of you! Hopefully 
you will have a fun and relaxing summer. Be on the lookout for a letter from me in the mail! 
I can’t wait to hear what you have to share!  

If you are planning on buying school supplies over the summer, I have a suggested list 
of items. We will be working on organizational skills this year and these things will help you 
along.   
 If possible, please bring the following on the first day of school: 
 

 1 package of pencils 
 1 package of expo markers  
 2 black or blue pens 
 1 Glue Stick 
 1 package of colored pencils or crayons 
 1 ruler with inches and centimeters 
 A zippered pencil case or a gallon sized zip-locked bag to keep all your items in one 

place in your desk (Please do not bring a plastic pencil box-they take up too much 
space in your desk.)  

 A plastic accordion folder (many students switched to the accordion folder method 
during the year. They found this easier) or 8 colored pocket folders of various colors 
(the paper variety so they can be hole-punched.)  

 A 1 ½ inch binder (to put folders in if you DO NOT have the accordion folder)   
 5 notebooks( hard covered marble composition books fit best in desk or folder, but 

any will do)  
 1 highlighter 
 1 package of sticky notes 
 Community Supplies 

o Tissues 
o Paper Towels 
o 409 or cleaning spray  
o Pencils 
o Plastic Baggies 
o Expo Markers 
o Cleaning Wipes  

 
 I am looking forward to meeting you at our “Meet and Greet,” which will take 

place on Thursday, September 1st from 6:00-7:00 p.m.  
 
~Mrs. Goodman  


